From: dotgord
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject:Bylaw 2439 Thrift and VidalDate:September 16, 2022 2:14:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I wish to have it on record that I am opposed to this bylaw I live on Vidal Street and this is already a heavily populated area and doesn't need 70 more units the road structure is not adequate enough to cope with it. Thank you. Description

--

Sent from Outlook Email App for Android